Roseland Board of Education

Lester C. Noecker School
Dr. Richard J. Brockel, Ed.D
Interim Superintendent

100 Passaic Avenue

Roseland, New Jersey 07068

(973) 226-7644, ext. 313

July 26, 2022

Dear Roseland School District Families,

This brief letter is a follow-up for those of you who may be interested in the provider for the before
and after school program. As I stated previously the district advertised for proposals from other
agencies with a decision on July 18th.

The YMCA submitted their proposal and it was accepted; therefore, they will be providing these

services in the 2022-2023 school year. They intend to begin advertising on or about August 1st.

Sincerely yours,

(N gleco

Richard J Brockel, Ed.D.
Interim Superintendent of Schools



